
NM OIL CONSERVATION
artesia district

AUG 1 7 2016

August 15, 2016 RECEIVED

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: Gilbert Cordero 
811 S First St 
Artesia NM 88210

Re: Golden Lane 29 State No. 1Y

Dear Mr. Morales:

The violation cited in your letter dated July 21, 2016 has been resolved. The proper identification has 
been posted, effective July 28, 2016. A copy of your letter is attached.

Thank you for your assistance in this. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email 
at mark.henkhaus@apachecorp.com or by telephone at 432-818-1883.

Sincerely,

R. Mark Henkhaus, PE 
Regulatory Manager 
Permian Region
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